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NEWS RELEASE 
 

 

SUBJECT: K.P.D. Detectives Investigating Early Afternoon 

Shooting Incident 
 

DATE:  June 10, 2022 
 

CASE #:  22-010788 
 

 

 

On June 10, 2022 shortly after 12:00 PM, Kingsport Police Department Patrol Officers 

and Detectives responded to a residence in the 100 block of Dahlia Street in Kingsport in 

reference to a shooting incident. Upon arrival, responding Officers located an adult male, 

inside the residence, deceased from what appeared to be a gunshot wound. 

 

The identity of the individual who allegedly fired the shot is known, and that person is 

communicating with Detectives at this time. No names of anyone involved will be 

released at this point.  

 

This appears to have been an isolated incident, contained to one residence, so there is no 

reason to believe that there is any danger to the general public as a result of it. 

 

The circumstances surrounding the incident remain under open and active investigation 

by the K.P.D. Criminal Investigations Division. As such, absolutely no further 

information can or will be shared publicly at this time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


